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We can’t believe it is the final week of the half term- the children have worked really hard learning all about 

cold places. We have continued to work on our text The Gruffalo’s Child and Reception have created their 

own version of the story and Nursery have thought of a new character for the story. The work produced 

has been amazing! Please keep practicing any writing and reading with your child at home.  

 

This week, love has been in the air in the foundation stage with the children celebrating Valentine’s Day by 

thinking about all the people they care for and different ways of showing we care like giving presents or 

cards, sharing with friends or saying kind words. We hope you are enjoying our new morning greeting! 

 

In Maths Reception have been measuring talking about height and length and Nursery have been talking 

about 2D shapes.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the children during our recent activities including the Chinese 

Lion Dance, Phonics workshop and the Reception Assembly. We would love to hear your feedback. Please 

access the following website and leave your comments: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3HKDZB9 

 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC –Cold places.  

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 

 We will be very busy next half term when we return in school on Monday 25th February including Mothers Day 

craft sessions, Nursery trip and parents evening: we will send out more details after the holidays. 

 Fashion show event is 28th February £6 per ticket from Miss Hawcroft or Miss Gallimore – doors open at 6:30pm 

 

 
 

 

At Home 

Topic homework: Our next topic is ‘Food and growth’ 

and we are asking that the children do some pre topic 

homework exploring this. We really value this homework 

and use it as a starting for our topic so we really 

appreciate the hard work you spend on this with your 

child.  

More details are in your child’s homework book.  

Child’s Voice 

Miraal and Ayesha: That’s a hexagon! 

Kian: Nobody’s taller than me! 

Hallie: I made a valentines day card for my 

mummy.  

Lewis: My new character for the story is a rabbit. 

Loreta: (Whilst making a model in the construction 

area) This Giraffe is really cute it just needs a tail. 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the 

EYFS page.   

 Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 Reminder only school coloured hair accessories please. E.g. blue bows NOT Pink bows. 
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